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Twin Falls, ID 83303 ? )
Ph(208)734-6633 Ext. 206 — Fax (208)736-1958 .2
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July 22, 2010 71, Recelved & inspeeted
~C JUL 282010

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary FCC Miaii Room

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: . Facility ID No: 92769 / BMLFT-2008409AAG
K201FQ Hilo, Hawaii

Dear Ms. Dortch,

It has come to the attention of Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.(CCTF) that
there is an incorrect Call Sign listed on the CDBS for Facility ID No: 92769. Under
BFPT-20070212AAE, CCTF applied for a modification of License for K201FQ Hilo and
was granted that modification under construction permit K204FN. Somehow that Call
Sign replaced the Licensed Call Sign K201FQ and even though the underlying CP of
K204FN was cancelled on 3/1/2010, the Call Sign still remains on the “Application
Search”. K201FQ Hilo, is now and always has been the Call Sign that has been hcensed
to Facility ID No: 92769.

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. respectfully requests that the Call Sign of
Facility ID No: 92769 be changed in the CDBS and all records pertaining, back to
K201FQ. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Lois L. Mills
Application Technician
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.



